


There is no mention of infrastructure being put in place before one brick is even
moved.
I understand that the fire brigade has expressed concerns about the underground
bus parking for the electric buses which seem to be subject to catching fire but you
at the council seem to be ignoring this and seem prepared to have potential blood
on your hands.  Did Grenfel Tower not teach you anything.
The removal of the much used shopping centre is a dreadful thing to do to the
people you are supposed to be looking after.  The Broadwalk offers a life line to
many elderly people and it is good for their mental health to have somewhere
warm to go in the winter months and meet with their neighbours and sit and have
a chat.  How can you as human beings possibly even think of taking that way from
them.

I am concerned for the people who close to these plans, eg Brook Avenue who will
be subjected to noise pollution, dust pollution, risk being overlooked and will suffer
loss of light due to these plans.  I know that many mothers of children at Edgware
Infants school are extremely concerned about the noise and dust pollution that
their children will suffer.

There is already a severe shortage of doctors, dentists and school places in the
area which this will not be helped by these plans.  It is all very well saying that a
space will be allocated for this but with no staff to put in place this is a total waste
of space.

This is supposed to be affordable housing but it appears that most of the
properties will be sold to China and Saudi (Ballymore has offices in China) and
then the properties will be rented out.  When you have properties rented out and
not purchased then there is no community spirit and no soul as people come and
go so often.  You have it in your powers to stop this from happening but you
probably won't and just take the easy, lazy way out.

Students!  Really!  You are going to put students where there are residents with
children!  We all know what students do at uni.  They get drunk, have parties,
sleep all day and party by night.  This is a dreadful decision.

Please bear in mind that this is Edgware.  A small suburb of London.  This is not
Canning Town!  The amount of properties ratio to the space available is the worse
outside of central London, anywhere!  We are not in Hong Kong!  Why don't you
look at Finchley again which is, in my opinion, a far better proposition.  Or
fiveways corner which has a huge empty site which does not overlook existing
properties.

I could go on and on!

I would like you to know that any representations made by Save Our Edgware and
Edgware Community Association reflect my own concerns.

One last thing.  Blaming your predecessors for this mess is in my opinion a very
lazy attitude the the people of Edgware deserve better from you.

Your sincerely



Rochelle Kaye

I would ask why you have abandoned the plans for Finchley which was a far better




